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12 February 2024 at 10 am. 
 

A Meeting of the PETITIONS  SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
PRESENT 
 
Councillor Reddin, Convener; Councillor Patton, Vice-Convener; Councillors Costello, Hughes, Leckie, 
McLaren, McManus, Sullivan and Wilson. 
 
ALSO  PRESENT 
 
In accordance with Standing Order 64(A) Councillors Carragher and Robinson attended as substitutes for 
Councillors Ashraf and Smith respectively. 
 
CHAIR 
 
Councillor Reddin (Convener) presided. 
 
IN  ATTENDANCE 
 
Transportation Manager, and Principal Democratic Officer. 
 
APOLOGIES 
 
Councillors Ashraf, Boyd, McCluskey and Smith. 
 
 
DECLARATIONS  OF  INTEREST  IN  TERMS  OF  THE  ETHICAL  STANDARDS  IN  PUBLIC  LIFE  ETC.  
(SCOTLAND)  ACT  2000 
 
1. There were no declarations of interest. 
 
 
 
PROCEDURE  FOR  CONSIDERATION  OF  PETITIONS 
 
2. There was submitted, for information purposes, the procedure for considering petitions by the 

Sub-Committee as approved by it at its meeting held on 2 November 2022. 
 

Decided: that the procedure for considering a petition received by the Council be noted. 
 
 
 
PETITION  -  REQUEST  FOR  ONE-WAY  REGULATION  ORDER  - AFTON  ROAD,  CUMBERNAULD 
 
3. There was submitted (1) a report by the Chief Officer (Place) advising the Committee of investigations 

carried out in response to the petition for a one-way traffic operation on Afton Road, Cumbernauld; (2) 
a petition submitted by Kildrum Community Council seeking a decision by the Council to make Afton 
Road a one-way street. 

 
Decided:  

 
(1) that the investigations undertaken, and the response to the petition received on 7 February 

2023, be acknowledged; 
 

(2) that there is no evidence base for any road safety interventions at this location, and 
 

(3) that, accordingly, the terms of the petition be not approved. 
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